
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
OFFICE OF ENERGY AND PLANNING

4 Chenell Dr.
Concord, NH 03301-85 19
Telephone: (603) 271-2155

Fax (603) 271-2615

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 10-188
2011-2012 Core and Gas Energy Efficiency Program
Office of Energy and Planning’s Prefiled Testimony- Eric Steltzer

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please fmd seven copies of the Office of Energy and Planning’s Prefiled
Testimony of Eric Steltzer in the above referenced matter.

Copies of this letter and the testimony will be distributed to the service list via electronic
mail. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Eric Steltzer
Energy Policy Analyst

Enclosure
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John H. Lynch
Governor
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October 15, 2010


